

WSPC Quarterly Pickle News

December 2016

WSPC Update

Info from WSPC Board Meeting Minutes

Parks & Rec Update/Lorie Gregor

AED Units: Lorie found from Bob Kelly (Safety Manager) that AED units are available in three locations near the LP courts- Golf Course Clubhouse, Stocker Stadium, and the City Pool.

Access to the Golf Clubhouse AED unit would be available during most of the times that players would be using the courts. Pine Ridge court AED access will require more research.

Repair & Relining of Pine Ridge Courts:

A line item of \$9000.00 is currently on the 2017 "unapproved" City Budget for 2017 for PR court repairs.

After the Holiday's Potluck Pickleball Party, January 7, 2017 9a.m-3 p.m.: After the holiday rush, come play for free

After the holiday rush, come play for free, bring a yummy dish to share, and enjoy each other's company!

Sweet 16 Fundraiser: Set for January 2017, \$20, registration opens December 16, 2016 and closes January 9, 2017. Go to WSPC website for specific play levels, dates, and times.

WSPC Website

The website is up and running, and the place to check calendars, Lincoln Park Barn indoor pickleball schedules, WSPC Board meeting minutes, contact the Board, check the Western Slope tournament schedule for 2017 and see past tournament photos. Mark your calendars now to take part in the fun events.

www.westernslopepickleballclub.com

New! WSPC Tournament Director

Jen Teta is now the WSPC Tournament Director. Jen presented the WSPC Board with ideas for the upcoming Western Slope Pickleball Club Championship Tournament. The first annual tournament is set for Saturday, April 1, 2017 with a rain/snow backup date of Sunday, April 2, 2017. This tournament is free for WSPC club members.

Happy Holidays! See you on the courts!

Diana Alpert

WSPC Website/Newsletter



Lincoln Park Barn

Open now for winter hours!

Times vary daily, see schedule at www.westernslopepickleballclub.com

3 hour sessions, \$5 drop-in fee or punch cards available at GJ Parks & Rec office: \$30 for a 10 punch card.



October Sweet 16
See next page for details.

WSPC PICKLE NEWS | December 2016

WSPC Sweet 16

Details by **George Gerson WSPC Membership/Outreach Director**

The second Sweet 16 was held on October 8, 2016 at the Lincoln Park Courts. This fun event was also a fundraiser for WSPC.

Thank you to those who brought snacks and refreshments. A special thank you to Anita and Greg Reicks who hosted a barbecue for all participants at their lovely home.

MEDALISTS



3.0 Division

1st Place: Tracy Dvorak

Tied for 2nd: Linda Reeves & Jim Mense
Tied for 3rd: Terry Newton, Barry Peterson, Ken
Hobbs, Dianna Fox, Barbara Patten, & Peggy Byers







3.5 Division

Tied for 1st: Alan Laurette & George Gerson

2nd Place: Maxine Behrman 3rd Place: Hack Jensen

4.0+ Division

1st Place: Joe Egloff

Tied for 2nd: Mike Cox & Jim Egan 3rd Place: Boonmy Sabandit



New Feature in this Edition!

A fun piece to learn a bit about the people you see on the Western Slope pickleball courts.

Member Highlights

WSPC Business Highlight: Mozaic Technology

WSPC Board Member: Brenda Furnace

WSPC Member Player Couple: Sue & Dean Goebel

WSPC Female Player: Jane McKnight WSPC Male Player: Tao Thongvahn

